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Year 10 Census 1 

Reports will be published 
for our first census point of 
the academic year on the  
13/11/2020.  

I look forward to welcoming students back into school this week after what 
has hopefully been a restful half term break for most.  

Given the change in the national approach to the pandemic announced this 
week I feel it is important to emphasise our current rules for students: 

 Face masks must be worn outside of classrooms. Please make sure that 
you have a spare mask as well in case one is lost. 

 Social distancing should be maintained– minimum of 1m, ideally 2m 
most of the time. This is something I have noticed being breached the 
most over the past term, and we need to get better at this if we are to 
remain safe. 

 Seating plans. It is important that students remain in their allocated 
seats in lessons. This allows us to identify students who have been in 
close contact with anyone who may have contracted the virus.  

 Hand washing. All students should be washing their hands regularly. 
There are hand sanitising points outside of every classroom, and they 
should be used before entering the room.  

Thank you for your ongoing support, and helping us keep a safe site where 
we can continue to get the best possible start to the GCSE years. 

Mr Fiendley, Progress Leader. 

  

Homework 

All homework is now as-
signed on Teams. Students 
should be getting at least 
an hour per week from 
each subject. 

 

Covid-19 

Please remember: 

 Face masks 

 Social distancing 

 Washing hands 

 

 

 

 


